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is that only one of them can swim anyway. Bestselling
author Chris Crutcher’s controversial and acclaimed
novel follows a group of outcasts as they take on
inequality and injustice in their high school.
"Crutcher's superior gifts as a storyteller and his
background as a working therapist combine to make magic
in Whale Talk. The thread of truth in his fiction
reminds us that heroes can come in any shape, color,
ability or size, and friendship can bridge nearly any
divide.”—Washington Post T.J. Jones hates the blatant
preferential treatment jocks receive at his high school,
and the reverence paid to the varsity lettermen. When he
sees a member of the wrestling team threatening an
underclassman, T.J. decides he’s had enough. He recruits
some of the biggest misfits at Cutter High to form a
swim team. They may not have very much talent, but the
All-Night Mermen prove to be way more than T.J.
anticipated. As the unlikely athletes move closer to
their goal, these new friends might learn that the
journey is worth more than the reward. For fans of
Andrew Smith and Marieke Nijkamp. "Crutcher offers an
unusual yet resonant mixture of black comedy and tragedy
that lays bare the superficiality of the high-school
scene. The book's shocking climax will force readers to
re-examine their own values and may cause them to alter
their perception of individuals pegged as
'losers.'"—Publishers Weekly An American Library
Association Best Book for Young Adults New York Public
Library Books for the Teen Age Features a new afterword
by Chris Crutcher
Azura Ghost Essa Hansen 2022-02-01 One man and his
sentient starship are all that stands between the
multiverse and its total destruction in the second book
of Essa Hansen’s brilliant, mind-bending space opera
trilogy perfect for fans of The Expanse and A Long Way
to a Small Angry Planet. Caiden has been on the run for
ten years in order to keep his Graven ship out of the
hands of his old adversary, Threi. But when a childhood
friend he once thought dead reappears to take it, he is
lured into a game of hunter and hunted with the one
person whose powers rival Threi’s; his sister, Abriss.
Now to have a fighting chance against the most
influential siblings in the multiverse, Caiden is left
with no choice. He must unlock the Azura's true
potential—which means finally confronting his own
mysterious genetic origins. "Unpredictable and
strikingly unique, Azura Ghost is science fiction
without any limits to its imagination. Genre-breaking
brilliance!"--David Dalglish, USA Today bestselling
author "A blistering crash through bubble universes,
seas of the luminous dead, and sleeping alien cities.
Liquid-crystal star ships, living machines, realitycleaving swordplay, and a dynasty whose words command
your synapses and cells. Heart-heavy, astonishingly
inventive, with language that burns like plasma. A
biomechanical sucker punch of a book. The space opera
you've been waiting for."--Micah Dean Hicks, author of
Break the Bodies, Haunt the Bones "Essa Hansen is one of
the most imaginative authors in science fiction today,
and in AZURA GHOST she delivers a thrill ride of a
story."--Michale Mammay, author of Planetside "Azura
Ghost is a magnificent achievement. Hansen juggles
multiple universes as if they were fireballs, without
ever dropping a single one. Like the best of science
fiction, Azura Ghost asks the questions that we often
fear to ask ourselves: about the extent of our
responsibility in this world, what it means to choose,
the limits of empathy, and the inevitability of loss;
and like the best of science fiction, it asks them both
at the scale of the cosmos, and at the level of a single
human heart. The novel's ambition is upheld by soaring
prose, which does full justice to the scope of Hansen's
imagination. An instant classic." -- Gautam Bhatia, coordinating editor of Strange Horizons and author of The

Relic Master Catherine Fisher 2013 In a devastated world
where ancient relics possess advanced powers, Master
Galen and his sixteen-year-old apprentice, Raffi, enter
the ruined city of Tasceron seeking a relic that could
save the world while evading the Watch.
The Gargoyle Andrew Davidson 2009-06-23 An extraordinary
debut novel of love that survives the fires of hell and
transcends the boundaries of time. On a burn ward, a man
lies between living and dying, so disfigured that no one
from his past life would even recognize him. His only
comfort comes from imagining various inventive ways to
end his misery. Then a woman named Marianne Engel walks
into his hospital room, a wild-haired, schizophrenic
sculptress on the lam from the psych ward upstairs, who
insists that she knows him – that she has known him, in
fact, for seven hundred years. She remembers vividly
when they met, in another hospital ward at a convent in
medieval Germany, when she was a nun and he was a
wounded mercenary left to die. If he has forgotten this,
he is not to worry: she will prove it to him. And so
Marianne Engel begins to tell him their story, carving
away his disbelief and slowly drawing him into the orbit
and power of a word he'd never uttered: love.
The Pearl of the Soul of the World Meredith Ann Pierce
2008-02-01 The spellbinding conclusion to the Darkangel
Trilogy! Armed with a magical pearl imbued with all the
sorcery and wisdom of the world, bestowed upon her by
the Ancient known as Ravenna, Aeriel finally comes faceto-face with the White Witch and her vampire sons.
Backed by her husband, his army of good, and a throng of
magical steeds, she must unlock the power of the pearl
to awaken her true destiny and save the world.
Where the Wild Geese Go Meredith Ann Pierce 1988 In
order to save her sick grandmother, Truzjka embarks on a
fanciful journey to find the answer to the question of
where the wild geese go.
Between Jobs W.R. Gingell 2022-05-10 When you get up in
the morning, the last thing you expect to see is a
murdered guy hanging outside your window. Things like
that tend to draw the attention of the local police, and
when you’re squatting in your parents’ old house until
you can afford to buy it, another thing you can’t afford
is the attention of the cops. Oh yeah. Hi. My name is
Pet. It’s not my real name, but it’s the only one you’re
getting. Things like names are important these days. And
it’s not so much that I’m Pet. I am a pet. A human pet:
I belong to the two Behindkind fae and the pouty vampire
who just moved into my house. It’s not weird, I
promise—well, it is weird, yeah. But it’s not weird
weird, you know?
The Son of Summer Stars Meredith Ann Pierce 2003 Jan,
the prince of the unicorns, uses his knowledge of fire
to form a historic alliance between his people and their
former enemies and to return the unicorns to their
ancestral homeland. Reprint.
Angel with the Sword C. J. Cherryh 1986 In a fantastic
city of canals, seventeen-year-old gondolier Altair
Jones finds herself involved in aristocratic plots and
mortal danger when she rescues a man thrown into the
canal to drown
The Woman Who Loved Reindeer Meredith Ann Pierce
1999-10-01 A young woman named Caribou falls in love
with a shapechanger--part mortal man part golden stag-torn between the human world and his own.
Firebirds Sharyn November 2005 Sixteen original stories
showcase some of the genre's most admired authors,
including multiple award-winners Diana Wynne Jones,
Garth Nix, Lloyd Alexander, Nancy Farmer, and Meredith
Ann Pierce. An ALA Best Book for Young Adults. Reprint.
Whale Talk Chris Crutcher 2009-09-22 “A truly
exceptional book.”—Washington Post There's bad news and
good news about the Cutter High School swim team. The
bad news is that they don't have a pool. The good news
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Wall and The Horizon
Interstellar Pig William Sleator 1995 A teenager becomes
interested in a strange board game called "Interstellar
Pig," the obsession of his new and unusual neighbors,
and he soon stumbles into a nightmare when he discovers
that the game is real.
Balthazar Claudia Gray 2012-03-06 For hundreds of years,
the vampire Balthazar has been alone—without allies,
without love. When Balthazar agrees to help Skye
Tierney, a human girl who once attended Evernight
Academy, he has no idea how dangerous it will be. Skye’s
newfound psychic powers have caught the attention of
Redgrave, the cruel, seductive master vampire
responsible for murdering Balthazar and his family four
centuries ago. Now Redgrave plans to use Skye’s powers
for his own evil purposes. Balthazar will do whatever it
takes to stop Redgrave and exact his long-awaited
revenge against his killer. As Skye and Balthazar stand
together to fight him, they grow closer—first
unwillingly, then undeniably. Balthazar realizes his
lonely world could finally be changed by her. . . . In a
story filled with forbidden love and dark suspense, one
of the most beloved characters in Claudia Gray’s New
York Times bestselling Evernight series will captivate
readers with his battle to overcome his past and follow
his heart.
Raw Blue Kirsty Eagar 2009-06-29 Award-winning novelby
Kirsty Eagar, author of Saltwater Vampires and Night
Beach. Raw Blue was awardedthe 2010 Victorian Premier's
Literary Awards Young Adult Fiction prize. Readersof Tim
Winton's Breathwill be drawn to Raw Blue, an achingly
beautiful young adult novel set in Sydney's northern
beaches.Winner of the 2010 Victorian Premier's Literary
Awards, it is a haunting storyabout finding your passion
in life. Carly has dropped out of uni to spend her days
surfing and her nights working as a cook in a Manly
cafe. Surfing is the one thing she loves doing ... and
the only thing that helps her stop thinking about what
happened two years ago. Then she meets Ryan and Carly
has to decide.Will shelet the past bury her? Orcan
shelet go of her anger and shame, and find the courage
to be happy? Check out Kirsty Eagar'swebsite at
www.kirstyeagar.com,and read herblogto find out about
her thoughts on books, writing, music, surfing, and
finding inspiration, or visit betweenthelines.com.au the destination for Young Adult books. Praise for Raw
Blue: 'Kirsty Eagar's fearless Raw Blue, a story of
regeneration set on Sydney's northern beaches, is much
more than just a promising debut: this one delivers.'
Australian Book Review Best Books of 2009: Critics'
Choices 'Kirsty Eagar's first novel explores dark
territory with skill and sensitivity.' The Age 'An
emotionally rich and powerful first novel.' Canberra
Times 'If you only read one book this year ... it should
be Kirsty Eagar's Raw Blue one of those kept-me-up-allnight novels that stays in your bones and sings in your
ears long after you've finished it. It wouldn't be out
of place next to Tim Winton's Breath, except this is the
ocean as healer, not as an object to be conquered, or
the site of self-destruction, of risk. The images
crackle, the lines are full of the poetry of
observation, the story is searing, gutting, beautiful.
This should be compulsory reading for all teenagers
especially boys.' julialawrinson.livejournal.com 'This
is a psychologically intense novel that involves even
non-surfing readers in the release Carly feels when
conquering the waves we empathise with her in the long
battle between desire and fear on the path to selfacceptance.' Magpies 'I read this book feverishly,
desperate for a happy ending, and afterwards found it
difficult to get Carly and the men who ride into her
life out of my mind.' Newcastle Herald '[a] very moving
book It's dark subject matter, but Eagar makes it
uplifting.' Sunday Territorian 'A memorable first book
by a writer who gives an honest approach to what young
adults face growing up and growing wiser.' Woman's Day
Read of the Week
The Darkangel Meredith Ann Pierce 2007-04-01 The
Darkangel, a vampire of astounding beauty and youth, can
only summon his full power when he finds his 14th and
final bride. But for Aeriel, whom he kidnaps to serve
his brides, there is something about him--something
beyond his obvious evil--that makes her want to save him
rather than destroy him. The Darkangel--Pierce's first
book, originally released in 1982--was an ALA Best Book
for Young Adults, a New York Times Notable Children's
Book, a Parent's Choice Award Superbook, and a Booklist
the-darkangel-trilogy-1-meredith-ann-pierce

Best Book of the Decade.
Many-coloured Realm Anne Hamilton 2010 It has: 1 nice
girl 2 bad boys 3 tortuous tasks 4 strange ambassadors
?after that, it's hard to keep count. Dozens of elves,
hundreds of goblins, legions of demons ? all converging
on the colourless world ruled by the goblin king. Can
Robby and Chris discover the goblin king's name and
rescue Stephen before time runs out? The goblin king's
eyes narrowed into almond slits. ?No, it's not
Rumplestiltzskin.' He drew himself up and scowled. ?Why
does everyone say that? A starlit fantasy for young
adults, blended with science fiction and written in
numerical literary style, Many-Coloured Realm falls
somewhere in between those fabulous Lewises: Lewis
Carroll and CS Lewis. Expect the unexpected!
This Body of Death Elizabeth George 2010-04-20 After a
woman is found dead in an isolated cemetery, Inspector
Thomas Lynley and his former partner, Barbara Havers,
find that the roots of the crime trace to a long-ago act
of violence that has poisoned subsequent generations. By
the best-selling author of Careless in Red. 300,000
first printing.
Close Kin Clare B. Dunkle 2006-12-26 After the mostly
human Emily rejects the elvish Seylin's marriage
proposal, both undertake separate quests to learn about
their true natures and discover a royal elf and orphaned
goblin to bring to the goblin kingdom.
Eyes Like Stars Lisa Mantchev 2009-07-07 The fantastic
first novel in Lisa Mantchev's Theatre Illuminata
trilogy Welcome to the Théâtre Illuminata, where the
characters of every play ever written can be found
behind the curtain. The actors are bound to the Théâtre
by The Book, an ancient and magical tome of scripts.
Bertie is not one of the actors, but they are her
family. And she is about to lose them all because The
Book has been threatened, and along with it the Théâtre.
It's the only home Bertie has ever known, and she has to
find a way to save it. But first, there's the small
problem of two handsome men, both vying for her
attention. Nate, a dashing pirate who will do anything
to protect Bertie, and Ariel, a seductive air spirit.
The course of true love never did run smooth. . . . With
Eyes LIke Stars, Lisa Mantchev has written a debut novel
that is dramatic, romantic, and witty, with an
irresistible and irreverent cast of characters who are
sure to enchant the audience.
Dragon's Bait Vivian Vande Velde 2003-04-01 In this
fantasy adventure, a teenage girl accused of witchcraft
and sentenced to death by dragon finds an unexpected
friend—and maybe something more. Fifteen-year-old Alys
is not a witch. But that doesn’t matter—the villagers
think she is and have staked her out on a hillside as a
sacrifice to the local dragon. It’s late, it’s cold, and
it’s raining, and Alys can think of only one
thing—revenge. But first she’s got to escape, and even
if she does, how can one girl possibly take on an entire
town alone? Then the dragon arrives—a dragon that could
quite possibly be the perfect ally…. An ALA Quick Pick
for Reluctant Young Adult Readers A New York Public
Library Book for the Teen Age “Wicked wit and charm . .
. as well as a gutsy heroine and a sexy dragon.”
—Booklist “Alys herself is a worthy heroine, with a
capricious gift for irony. A thoughtful mainstream
fantasy.” —Publishers Weekly “[A] dark, bittersweet
romance.” —Kirkus Reviews
The Pearl of the Soul of the World Meredith Ann Pierce
2008-02-01 The spellbinding conclusion to the Darkangel
Trilogy! Armed with a magical pearl imbued with all the
sorcery and wisdom of the world, bestowed upon her by
the Ancient known as Ravenna, Aeriel finally comes faceto-face with the White Witch and her vampire sons.
Backed by her husband, his army of good, and a throng of
magical steeds, she must unlock the power of the pearl
to awaken her true destiny and save the world.
The Perilous Gard Elizabeth Marie Pope 1974 In 1558
while imprisoned in a remote castle, a young girl
becomes involved in a series of events that leads to an
underground labyrinth peopled by the last practitioners
of druidic magic.
Dark Moon Meredith Ann Pierce 2003-06-23 Volume Two of
the Firebringer Trilogy “Carefully plotted, with
satisfying action and fully developed, intriguing
characters, this is sure to please fantasy
lovers.”—Booklist He was the youngest prince the
unicorns had ever known: Aljan son-of-Korr, Dark Moon. A
silver crescent on his brow and a white star on his heel
were tokens that one day he was destined to become the
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legendary Firebringer—but Jan had no knowledge of fire,
nor of where to find it. Swept out to sea while
defending the unicorns, Jan is washed up on a distant
shore, only to find himself the revered captive of a
strange race of two-foots who treat him with awe, even
as they hold him against his will. It is here that he
witnesses the magic of fire for the first time and, even
more importantly, discovers how he himself can create
it. But can he escape and bring the knowledge back to
the unicorns in time to same them?
Skin Hunger Kathleen Duey 2008-09-30 Living in a world
where magic is outlawed, Sadima's special gift to speak
to the animals binds her to two young men who are
determined to restore magic to their poor village in
order to save the people they love. Reprint.
The Time of the Ghost Diana Wynne Jones 2012-01-31
There's been an accident! Something's wrong! She doesn't
know who she is, and doesn't know why she's invisibly
floating through the buildings and grounds of a halfremembered boarding school. Then, to her horror, she
encounters the ancient evil that four peculiar sisters
have unwittingly woken -- and learns she is their only
hope against a deadly danger. A ghost, uncertain of her
identity, watches the four Melford sisters hatch a plan
to get their parents' attention and slowly becomes aware
of the danger from a supernatural power unleashed by the
girls and their friends from the boys boarding school
run by the Melfords.
Beldan's Fire Midori Snyder 2005 The final entry of
Snyder's long-out-of-print Oran Trilogy is now available
in this beautiful new paperback edition.
Dragon Bones Patricia Briggs 2002-02-26 From #1 New York
Times bestselling author Patricia Briggs comes the first
“thrilling”* novel in the Hurog duology. Most everyone
thinks Ward of Hurog is a simple-minded fool—and that’s
just fine by him. But few people know that his
foolishness is (very convincingly) feigned. And that
it’s the only thing that’s saved him from death. When
his abusive father dies, Ward becomes the new lord of
Hurog...until a nobleman declares that he is too dimwitted to rule. Ward knows he cannot play the fool any
longer. To regain his kingdom, he must prove himself
worthy—and quickly. Riding into a war that’s heating up
on the border, Ward is sure he’s on the fast track to
glory. But soon his mission takes a deadly serious turn.
For he has seen a pile of magical dragon bones hidden
deep beneath Hurog Keep. The bones can be dangerous in
the wrong hands, and Ward is certain his enemies will
stop at nothing to possess them...
The Darkangel Meredith Ann Pierce 1982 The servant girl
Aeriel must choose between destroying her vampire master
for his evil deeds or saving him for the sake of his
beauty and the spark of goodness she has seen in him.
Sucks to Be Me Kimberly Pauley 2010-01-26 Mina
Hamilton's parents want her dead. (Or undead to be
precise.) They're vampires, and like it or not, Mina
must decide whether to become a vampire herself. But
Mina's more interested in hanging out with best friend
Serena and trying to catch the eye of the too-hot-forhigh-school Nathan Able than in the vampire training
classes she's being forced to take. How's a girl
supposed to find the perfect prom date and pass thirdyear French when her mom and dad are breathing down her
neck--literally?
The Singer of All Songs Kate Constable 2006-04 In the
world of Tremaris, magic is fading away. When Darrow
with terrible stories of fear and hatred in the
Outlands, Calwyn decides to act. This is a story of
adventure and magic, set in an extraordinary land.
Sins and Needles Karina Halle 2013-06-04 There's a Fine
Line Between Sin and Salvation . . . Ellie Watt is a
woman on the run. Raised by a pair of thieves who taught
her the art of the grift-and pursued by a mobster who
fell for her con-she hopes to find refuge at her uncle's
farm in quiet Palm Valley, California. Ellie swears
she's through with her life of crime. But before she
knows it, she's right back in the game when she meets an
easy mark who's too good-and too hot-to be true. His
name is Camden McQueen. A master tattoo artist and a
total inked stud, Camden is nothing like the awkward kid
who crushed on Ellie back in high school. Now, as owner
of the wildly successful Sins & Needles, he's got tats
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to kill for, muscles to die for, and money to burn.
Ellie can't believe the transformation-and can't resist
pulling off one last con. But when Camden catches Ellie
red-handed, the tables are turned. The mark becomes the
master. And when the ultimate player gets played, you
never know who's going to end up on top . . . Approx.
100,000 words.
City of Glass Cassandra Clare 2010-08-03 Clary, who is
still seeking a cure for her mother's enchantment,
travals to the City of Glass, the capital of the
forbidden country of the secretive Shadowhunters, where
she uncovers important truths about her family's past.
The Ironwood Tree Tony DiTerlizzi 2008-01-01 After
Mallory is kidnapped at her fencing meet, Jared and
Simon search for her near an old quarry and find
themselves amidst dwarves and goblins.
Waters Luminous and Deep Meredith Ann Pierce 2005
Presents a collection of eight short stories, including
"Icerose," "Rafiddilee," and "Rampion."
Anastasia at Your Service Lois Lowry 1983-12 Bored and
in need of money, Anastasia, inspired by the novels of
Mary Roberts Rinehart, seeks a job as a companion to a
wealthy, elderly woman.
The Green Glass Sea Ellen Klages 2008-05-01 It is 1943,
and 11-year-old Dewey Kerrigan is traveling west on a
train to live with her scientist father—but no one, not
her father nor the military guardians who accompany her,
will tell her exactly where he is. When she reaches Los
Alamos, New Mexico, she learns why: he's working on a
top secret government program. Over the next few years,
Dewey gets to know eminent scientists, starts tinkering
with her own mechanical projects, becomes friends with a
budding artist who is as much of a misfit as she is—and,
all the while, has no idea how the Manhattan Project is
about to change the world. This book's fresh prose and
fascinating subject are like nothing you've read before.
Odysseus in the Serpent Maze Jane Yolen 2013-07-02
Before he became the hero of the Trojan War, young
Odysseus battled monsters and magic Young Prince
Odysseus longs to be a hero. But when he and his
travelling companions are captured on their way home to
Ithaca, Odysseus learns that being a hero isn’t always
easy. Now Odysseus must fight dastardly pirates, survive
the enchanted songs of sirens, slay monsters, and defeat
a treacherous king. Worse still, Odysseus has to deal
with girls: snooty, spoiled Princess Helen of Sparta and
her companion, the annoyingly sensible Penelope.
Odysseus must use his strength and cleverness to save
his friends, and he must sacrifice more than he ever
expected to be come the hero he is destined to be. This
ebook features personal histories by Jane Yolen and
Robert J. Harris including rare images from the authors’
personal collections, as well as a timeline of the
Heroic Age and a conversation between the two authors
about the making of the series.
Passion Blue Victoria Strauss 2012 Begging an astrologer
for a talisman that she hopes will bring her true love
when she learns she will be sent to a convent, 17-yearold Giulia is introduced to the convent's artistic
practices and is subsequently torn between developing
herself as an artist and following a young man who
promises to help her escape.
Birth of the Firebringer Meredith Ann Pierce 2003-06-23
Volume One of the Firebringer Trilogy Jan, the prince of
the unicorns, is high-spirited, reckless-and the despair
of his mighty father, Korr. Reluctantly, Korr allows Jan
to accompany the other initiate warriors on a
pilgrimage. Soon Jan's curiosity leads him, along with
his friend Dagg, and their mentor, the female warrior
Tek, into the greatest dangers-deadly gryphons, sly
pans, wyverns, pards, and renegade unicorns. Yet time
after time they are rescued, leading Jan to wonder: Am I
the heir to a special destiny? "The language is poetic,
with wonderful rhythm and sweeping images...The world is
a compelling one, and Jan is a dramatic hero."—Booklist
A Gathering of Gargoyles Meredith Ann Pierce 2007-10-01
Painfully aware that her husband Irrylath is still not
free of the White Witch's spell, Aeriel sets out on a
dangerous quest to gather the winged steeds that
Irrylath and his brothers need to do battle against the
powerful witch.
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